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Before you continue with proposing a "draft Charter" please consider researching and
advising the citizens how this Charter will benefit the citizens of Charles County.
Identify the problems with the current Home Rule government. Further, please
identify the current county positions (employees by name) that will be affected by loss
of employment due to this new form of County Government.

The proposed County Executive position should have job requirements other than just
residence and citizenship. A County Executive should be held to a higher level of
competence (education, experience, investigation, etc.) than the ordinary man on the
street.





